From: Sent: To: Subject:	Sarah O'Neill 29 December 2020 21:33 Dempsey, Matthew Fwd: Objection
Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:	Follow up Flagged
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.	
Please can you put forward my Regards	following objections
From: Sarah O'Neill Date: Tue, 29 Dec 2020 at 20:19 Subject: Re: Objection To: Planning < Planning@camden.gov.uk >	
Thank you for your email. Here is the reference	
(Ref: 2020/5822/P	
Regards Sarah	
On Tue, 29 Dec 2020 at 19:23, Planning < Planning@camden.gov.uk > wrote:	
Dear Sarah	
Thank you for your email.	
Please can you confirm the	planning reference.

Kind regards

Sonia Cupid Planning Assistant

Telephone: 020 7974 4444



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Sarah O'Neill

Sent: 23 December 2020 15:48

To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Objection

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Following objections:

- 1. 5G is untested, and poses a threat to human health while endangering wildlife.
- 2. Matilda Apartments is a landmark building created by Renzo Piano, world famous architect. The tall antennas will ruin the building street view.

Regards

Sarah ONeill

Matilda apartments residents

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.